

REPORT OF THE CHIEF EXECUTIVE

Full Council: 1 September 2021

POLLING DISTRICT AND POLLING PLACES REVIEW

At its meeting on 25 August 2021, Governance Committee was due to consider a report (attached) on the Polling District and Polling Places Review. This gave proposals arising from a review of Polling Districts, Polling Places and Polling Stations carried out following a review of Ward boundaries in Havering undertaken by the Local Government Boundary Commission.

Subject to the report being approved by Governance Committee, it is **RECOMMENDED**:

That Council adopt the changes to Polling Districts and Polling Places as shown in appendices 5 and 6 of the report to Governance Committee of 25 August 2021.